
 

 

 
 

 
 

Clarence Cannon Conference Participation Standards Winter 2020-2021 
 
In response to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and the upcoming winter sports season, the 
Clarence Cannon Conference member schools have agreed to the following attendance and 
participation standards at conference events: 
 
1) Participants will receive four (4) tickets each for family and friends 
2) No pep band 
3) Cheerleaders will be allowed to attend away games at the schools discretion. 
4) There will be no student sections 
 
The goal of the Clarence Cannon Conference participation standards is to maintain the health 
and safety of all participants and spectators. This is not an exhaustive list and there might be 
additional steps in each school, and city, to help prevent the spread of virus. Even when taking 
precautions there will still be risk of transmitting illness. The conference member schools 
understand that local, state, and national health guidance may require changes to these 
participation standards at any time.  


